
 

 

Date: April 15, 2024 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

37th and Pinon Playground Renovations: Survey 

and Public Feedback Event 

Los Alamos, New Mexico— Los Alamos County Community Services is asking the community 

for their feedback on renovations to Pinon Park and 37th Street playgrounds. Through on-site 

survey collection stations, online survey options, and public meetings beginning April 20, 

community members will have the opportunity to select from the drafted designs for each of the 

playgrounds.  

The drafted designs for the 37th Street Playlot will be posted on-site and at the Mesa Public 

Library for community members to view. Designs for Pinon will be posted on-site and at the 

White Rock Branch Library. Survey collection boxes will be available at both playgrounds and 

libraries for community members to choose which renovations they prefer. A link to the online 

survey via QR code will also be available at these locations and online.  

The first on-site public meetings to introduce and review the projects will take place on April 20 

from 9:00 to 10:30 AM at 37th Street Playlot, and from 11:00 to 12:30 PM at Pinon Park. More 

Public meetings to further gather and review community feedback will be announced as survey 

results are analyzed.  

For more information, and to keep up to date on the project, visit the Los Alamos County Project 

Page here.  

### 

https://www.losalamosnm.us/County-Projects/37th-Street-and-Pinon-Park-ADA

